Serial: N 1015
23 March 1961

MEMORANDUM POR THE SENIOR U, K. LIAISOGN OFPFICER
SUBJECT: Visit to NSA by Director, GCHGQ

1. Reference is made to your note, MOP 1095/02/1,
dated 9 March 1961,

2. It will be a pleasure to welcoms Mr. Loehnis for
a visit to NSA for the period 18 through 21 April and again
on 26 April. Dr. Tordella and Captain Callahan will work
with you in drawing up a detailed schedule.

3. 1am delighted that Mr. Loehnis will stop at owr
house 18 - 20 Apsil.

5 L H FROSS
L. B, FROST
. B Vice Admiral, USN
cc: Director . .-ewav e
AG
Reading file
OPS
PROD-04

M/R: Referenced letter gave dates of visit to NSA by Director, GCHQ,
and other appointments he will have in Washington. Letter above also
confirms plans stated in SUKLO's memo of 16 March (MOP 1119/02/1),

routed to Director on RS 1789, 4
Office of Director/7111
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